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Dear EPA
 
This is an important and rigorous piece of work – America setting a world standard. I hope this
 critical  work continues to be supported.
 
I note the potential for improvement in the forest carbon reservoir and stock, which, in the light of
 current political trends, might be something worth highlighting.
 
As an addendum, it is interesting that Scotland, a place close to President-elect’s heart, recently
 published its climate action plan (reported by the BBC), and the Scottish parliament’s debate of it,
 and Scotland’s new target of reducing greenhouse gas emissions by 66% by 2032. They agreed to
 assign budget to it. It was criticized, however, for not including enough on the need for cuts in
 emissions from the transport sector, insufficient was made about the potential positive role of the
 forest sector, and not enough was made of incentives to encourage behavioral change.
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